

Chase Battaglio <ecbattaglio@gmail.com>

Memphis Section report 2015/2016

Frank Niedzwiedz <frankn@rnsystemsdesign.com>
To: ecbattaglio@gmail.com

Sat, Apr 2, 2016 at 2:33 PM

2015 section report. March 2015, IEEE PES/IAS and TSPE meeting on Mitigating the Aurora Vulnerability. A summer social was held May 2015. September 8, 2015 we held a joint IEEE and TSPE meeting on Emerging Threat of Cyber Crime by FBI SSA Scott E. Augenbaum. Provided financial support to the West Tennesee Region FIRST LEGO League Championship at the University of Memphis in January 2015. Provided financial support to student branches at Christian Brothers University and the University of Memphis for SPAC and to reimburse students for travel to Southeastcon.

2016 Offciers: Chairman - Frank Niedzwiedz; Vice Chairman - Drew Wellman; Secretary - Dr. Amy De Jong Curry; Treasurer - Renee Stoll. Held software standards meeting March 8-9, 2016. Provided financial support to "100 girls of Code Workshop" event. Provided financial support to CBU and University of Memphis IEEE student branches to attend Southeast Con. In 2016, we plan to use STEM outreach to increase membership in our section.

Frank A Niedzwiedz Jr., PE RN Systems Design 615 Oakleaf Office Lane Memphis, Tennessee 38119 901-309-0115 cell 901-634-0740